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Keeping in touch, July 2017… 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
 Psalm 16:11, “Thou wilt shew me the path of life: in thy presence is fulness of 
joy; at thy right hand there are pleasures for evermore.” 
 Just a few brief notes.  
 Recently did my 6 month checkup on my pulmonary embolism. Trying to find 
out what caused the clots in my leg that lodged in my heart and lungs. Nothing 
conclusive except that since I had fairly large clots, I would be at a bad risk for repeat 
problems with them, so… I will probably have to stay on warfarin for life.  
 Keeping busy at church. Pastor asked me to head up mission’s emphasis once 
a month. We support 14. Each time we skype the missionary of the month. I make up an 
informative sheet each time with all the information that I can get from internet. Also 
showing exactly where in the world they are. Then a brief study on God’s global plan of 
missions.  
 Enjoyed the visit of grandson David and his wife Rachel for a couple days. They are home on a brief furlough 
looking to raise some more support. 
 He tells me that the church in Irun, Spain, is doing well and almost full at 
times. The photo includes many of the folk that are attending now. 
 Again, thank you for your support and prayers for the ministry in Spain 
over all these years.  
 God bless, 
  
 Al & Helga  
    
	


